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Subject:  AI for Good Global Summit  
(30-31 May 2024, CICG, Geneva, Switzerland) 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

It is my pleasure to invite you to the AI for Good Global Summit to take place from 30 to 31 May 2024 at 

the International Conference Centre Geneva (CICG) in Geneva, Switzerland. The Summit is the leading 

United Nations (UN) platform for global and inclusive dialogue on Artificial Intelligence (AI), organized by 

ITU in partnership with 40 UN agencies and co-convened by the Government of Switzerland. 

The AI for Good initiative identifies practical applications of AI to accelerate progress towards the UN 

Sustainable Development Goals. It connects AI innovators with decision-makers in the public and private 

sectors to help scale up AI solutions globally.  

The 2024 Summit will welcome humanitarian leaders and AI experts from academia and industry to 

demonstrate how AI can contribute to global progress in areas such as food security, climate action, road 

safety and healthcare. It will feature talks from thought leaders and demonstrations of state-of-the-art AI 

solutions that could achieve global scale, and meaningful impact on global challenges, with the support of 

the international AI for Good community.  

A day of discussions dedicated to AI governance on 29 May will gather everyone invested in initiatives 

underway to address the need for guardrails and global AI governance frameworks. The discussions will 

benefit from the diversity of participants in the upcoming Summit and the 2024 Forum of the World 

Summit on the Information Society, this year held in conjunction to capitalize on the two events' 

complementary perspectives on digital development.  

The Summit will be preceded by Machine Learning Workshops from 27 to 29 May.  

Information relating to the event, including registration, confirmed speakers and exhibitors, sponsorship, 

partners and more is available on the event’s website here.  
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Registration is open now. Registering for either the AI for Good Global Summit or the Forum of the World 

Summit on the Information Society will grant access to both events.  

Visa support letters may be provided to employees of ITU members on request, if approved by the 

organization's focal point to ITU. 

Sponsorship is open to interested parties. Should you wish to publicize your country or organization's 

support for the AI for Good Global Summit, please consider our sponsorship opportunities here. 

For any additional information you may require, please contact ai@itu.int. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Doreen Bogdan-Martin 

Secretary-General 
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